
 

Westminster Crier 

 

 

News from the Board Meeting 

The annual meeting was held March 30th. The vote for the amendments changes failed 158 yes to 

103 no.   The vote required a yes vote of 174 to pass. 

The vote for the new fitness center failed by a vote of 139 yes to 122 no, the vote required  a yes 

vote of 174 to pass. 

 

 

Your Westminster Board of Directors for 2021 are; 

Rick Bidwell , President 

Tim Baranek, Vice President 

Steve McKinnon, Treasurer 

Frieda Sarubbi, Secretary 

Al Cornelious, Board Member 

Jack McManus, Board Member 

Ray Sucik, Our newest Board Member  

 

Your new board of directors hopes to continue to make Westminster a great place to live.  Your 

new Board of Directors will soon have a meeting to address goals and objectives for 2021 as well 

as committee assignments. 

 

Reminders 

 

Don't forget to set your irrigation timers to daylight savings time.  

 

Remember to stop at all stop signs and obey our speed limits. 

 

The back gate will not be open between the hours of 11PM and 5AM. Residents must use the 

front gate off Leonard Blvd. to enter and exit the community between those hours. 

  

Young Children are not permitted to drive golf carts 

 

 

Have a lovely weekend 

 

 

 

 


